GSWPGA Executive Board Meeting July 12, 2007 Mt. Si Golf Course

President Jan Phillips called the meeting to order at approximately 2:30 p.m.

In attendance: Cindy Andre, Audrey Campbell, Pearl Martin, Kren Maguire, Cindi Kenner, Ev Testone, Jane Stark and total representation from following clubs: Bellevue 1, Cascade 3, Foster 2, Jackson Jills 1, Jackson 1, Lake Wilderness 1, Maplewood 6, Mt. Si 1, Riverbend 1, Wayne 1. Absent City Reps were: Auburn, Jefferson, Snoqualmie Falls, Twin Rivers, West Seattle.

Minutes from previous meeting are online at GSWPGA website.

Old Business:

None

New Business:

- 1. Lake Wilderness is working on submitting candidates for VP position for 2008.
- 2. Subject of Pro Am held at Riverbend regarding Pros and Teaching Pros and whether clubs are responsible for paying entry fee. If Pro holds a PGA membership card, then no club should pay for their entry fees.
- 3. Audrey reminded everyone to spread the word that all entries should be submitted for City Championship ASAP so Kren Maguire can plan for lunches, etc.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:30 p.m.

PJ Fjetland Secretary